Psych Club Minutes- 11/18/08

13- students/ 2-faculty

- -Thank you to Shannon Murphy, who gave a very informative talk on the GRE and the grad school application process! For those who could not attend, we will email out an information sheet of what was discussed.
- -Don't forget to sign up to bring in a side dish for our Faculty/Student Thanksgiving dinner! It's Tuesday the 25th, starting around 11, bring in your food earlier that morning to the breakroom to drop off, and sign up on the sheet on the table outside of the breakroom of what you are bringing.
- -Our last meeting will be Dec. 2nd, for the semester! We will be discussing in open forum what professors are doing for research opportunities, and what everyone is interested in. Come out!!
- -Don't forget to bring toiletries to our box for the Haven!! We are collecting toiletries for women and children, Nov. 17-24th. The box is in the front office of Psych. Bldg., and in the front of the U.C.

Have a great Thanksgiving holiday!